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The RCPsychiS supports the broad aims of the petition. The College actively supports 
wide areas of work that will further these aims. The implementation of the SGHD mental 
health strategy with its ongoing aim to improve mental health and well-being as well as 
the development of services is a key piece of work over the next few years. 
 
 


